'LHSA President
Commemorated

by Faith Gray

The Lister Hall Students’ Associa-
tion (LHSA) has established a fourth
memorial scholarship fund. The
scholarship is designed for residents
of Lister Hall and provides aid for
student expenses.

The award also includes an in-
centive for the recipient to return
to the Hall in succeeding years.

The award, called the David
Tuckey Memorial Scholarship, is in
honour of David Tuckey, last year’s
LHSA president-elect who died of
leukemia in April, 1986.

Trent Tucker, current LHSA pres-
ident, said, “The award’s main pur-
pose is symbolic, in that the reason
we set it-up is to remember Dave
and the way he affected our lives.”

The scholarship will be awarded
each year and will involve a sum of
approximately $1000. The money
will be generated annually by the
interest earned on an initial princi-
pal deposit.

Some of the funds for this initial
capital were donated by Meyer
Horowitz (U of A President), the
Students’ Union, and various inter-
nal sources.

The LHSA is busy raising money
for the scholarship fund. Efforts
include operating a dunk tank and

mechanical bull in “Mac Country
Fair” and selling “Lister Canoe”
sweatshirts.

Tim Boston, SU VP Finance &
Administration, considers the scho-
larship "a well thought out idea.”
He said, "Dave Tuckey was a driv-
ing force in the LHSA and will be
dearly missed. This is a nice way to
remember him.”

Any student living in Lister Hall
for the entire school year is eligible
for the scholarship.

The selection process is one of
nomination and recognizes an out-
standing resident of the dormitory.
The nominee will have contributed
greatly to floor activities and dorm
life in general.

A nominating committee will
review the candidates. This com-
mittee will be composed of LHSA
Executive members, and close
friends and the parents of Dave
Tuckey.

Tucker says that each year the
committee will contain individuals
who knew Dave, in order to "per-
petuate Dave’s memory” in future
years.

The first David Tuckey Memorial
Scholarship will be presented at the
Awards Banquet in late March of
1987.

A sure sign of autumn — Constable Rustulka of Edmonton Police Dept. nabs another

illegally-parked vehicle in the university area — his 318th in 3 days of ticketing.
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lower floor ® SUB H

HOURS: Mon-Fri: 9:00 AM - 10:30 PM
Sat-Sun: 1:00 PM - 10:00 PM /)
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cowztaay of your Students' Union

® Panoramic view of campus
® Satellite T.V.

® Draught on Tap

® Full Cocktail Service
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7th Floor SUB

HOURS:
Mon. - Fri. 3-12
Sat. 7-12
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getting lost?
need information?
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main floor - SUB

come to us!

HOURS: Mon. to Fri. 8 AM - 8 PM
Sat. 8 AM - 3PM
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Deli Sandwiches made to order
Quality Selection of Fresh Salads

Homemade Soup
Gourmet Desserts
Superior selection of
Breakfast Pastries
Daily Specials
Licensed for Beer & Wine
11:00 a.m. - 8:00 p.m.

HOURS:
7:00 a.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Main Floor SUB J

e SORSE e Housing Registry
e SU Help e CJSR
e Cabarets e Gateway
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Jawzys

Your neighbourhood pub
in HUB P (w @
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FULLY LICENSED
e Draught on Tap :

® Wide selection of Domestic
and Imported Beer

® Full Cocktail Service
® Specialty Liquors and
Liqueurs
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o Exam Registry

® SUB Theatre
® Typesetting

Hours:

3:00 pm to 1:00 am
Monday - Saturday
8915 - 112 Street (HUB)
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